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Happy Holidays from Planet 
Earth! 

We are having a BLAST learning about our planets! 
Students have been working extra hard this past week 

learning about the planets in our solar system. Students 
were grouped into groups of 2 or 3, and each group was 

assigned a planet to explore and learn facts about. Once 
each group had sufficient data, then as a class, we filled 

in a graph comparing all of the planets. They did an 
excellent job working together and learning how each 

planet contributes to our solar system.  

For the next part of the project, students will be making a 
presentation about their planet  and presenting it to an 

audience when they are finished. All supplies needed for 
this project will be provided, but if students have 

something at home that they would like to use, they are 
more than welcome to bring it to class. Family and 

friends are invited to come and watch their presentations 
on Friday, December 13th at 1:30 pm in the cafeteria. We 

hope to see you there!  

 

   *Reminder* 

Please remind students 

that cell phones are not allowed in 
class. It has been an issue lately, 

and we 

had to review our classroom rules. Punishment will be 
more strict if students 

continue to bring them in.  

Thank you! 

 

Vocab Words: 

Orbit 

Rotation 

Axis 

Revolution 

Phase 

Volunteer Info: 

If you want to help with our Christmas party next 
week, please email me or go on our classroom 

website and sign up under the​ Parent​ tab. Thank 
you for all that you do! 
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